Item: AIB.APL6.1.18.1939_Redacted.pdf

Transcript


								May 19th 1939

Mr. P. D. Carey,

[redacted]

A Chara,

		I enclose herewith a copy of the report of the Manchester
meeting which contains the decisions arrived at by the National
Executive in regard to the Constitution of the League. Fortunately
we had a copy to spare so your request caused us no inconvenience.

		It may interest you to know that the request for a g
guarantee of £200 from the Anti-Partition Committee in Dublin
was agreed to and the money has been lodged to the credit of a
separate account in London.

		The Branches in London are working smoothly and there
are very good prospects of establishing some more within the 
next few weeks. One of our Branches (Stepney) is holding a
public meeting on its own next Thursday which will, we hope,
attract some publicity. I enclose a handbill for your attention.


						Is mise, les meas,



						Organising Secretary,
						Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

